
 

 

 
 

NHARC Minutes of November 11, 2022 Meeting 
WWW.KC0BXH.COM 

 
The November meeting of the Northern Hills Amateur Radio Club was called to order by Vice President Ryan 

Lindblom KE0LXT with 5 members present at 19:00 Hrs. at the Civil Air Patrol Building, Spearfish City Airport. 

Those present were KCØWC, KEØLXT, KF0INP, and KE0QIB. 

 

Secretary/Treasurers report was read and approved.  

 

We need to work on getting more Hams motivated to attend meetings and activities.  

 

 Plans are to work on the equipment on Terry next spring. 

 

 December meeting will be cancelled due to the holidays, motion made and carried. 

 

 Coming events, Skywarn Recognition, Winter Field Day, Spring Auction RC. 

 

 N0MHJ joined us via the internet.  

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 19:30 Hrs. 

 

Signed Jerry Hawley, KCØWC, NHARC Secretary  
  

http://www.kc0bxh.com/

